
 

       
 

Trade Remedies Authority  
      North Gate House, 4th Floor 

      21-23 Valpy Street 
      Reading 
     RG1 1AF 

 
  

 
 
 

 
   
 
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information request: Government Funding 
 
Thank you for your email received on 13 March in which you requested the following 
information:  
  
“Please provide the amount of funding received from the government for the 
following tax years (20/21,21/22,22/23).” 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 ('the Act'), you have the right to:    
 
• know whether we hold the information you require  
• be provided with that information (subject to any exemptions under the Act 

which may apply).  
  
The Trades Remedies Authority was established on 1st June 2021 and therefore 
does not hold the information requested prior to this date. It’s first Annual Report and 
Accounts for the period 2021-2023 was published in July 2023 and includes details 
of funding received from the government. The Report can be found at Annual Report 
and Accounts 2021-23. The Annual Report and Accounts for 2023/2024 will be 
published in July 2024 on the Trade Remedies Authority website at Trade Remedies 
Authority - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)  
  
Appeals procedure  
  
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of 
the date of receipt of the response to your original request and should be addressed 
to Knowledge and Information Management:   
  
Knowledge and Information Management   
Trade Remedies Authority 
4th Floor, Northgate House 
21-23 Valpy Street  
Reading 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/trade-remedies-authority-annual-report-and-accounts-2021-23
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/trade-remedies-authority-annual-report-and-accounts-2021-23
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/trade-remedies-authority
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/trade-remedies-authority


London   
RG1 1AF 
 
Email: InformationRights@traderemedies.gov.uk   
  
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications.  
  
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
Information Rights 

Trade Remedies Authority 

E: InformationRights@trade.remedies.gov.uk 

mailto:foi@trade.gov.uk%C2%A0%C2%A0

